
A MESSAGE FROM TIM

I am so proud of the Choristers and the beautiful singing they provided on Sunday! They
continue to fill my heart with joy and song!

This Pentecost Sunday we will welcome Bishop Peter Eaton to our service at 10 a.m. as he
confirms and receives several of our youth and adults. The Choir of St. Gregory’s will sing two
anthems, one entitled “Come Down, O Love Divine” by William H. Harris and “God is a Spirit” by
C. Albert Scholin. We will begin the service singing the hymn “Hail Thee, Festival Day” and for
the Sequence Hymn we will sing “Holy Spirit, Come Down from Above”, a hymn which I
composed under the request of the sub-dean of the Cathedral of St. John the Divine, Alan
Dennis. He came to me with the lyrics written by a poet-friend of his in England and asked if I
could set them to music for Pentecost Sunday, which I gladly did.
I’ll see you Sunday!
﻿
Blessings,
Tim


